
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF SEDONA 
TENTATIVE BUDGET 2023-2024 FISCAL YEAR 

  
 Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Sedona adopted the 
2022-2023 Tentative Budget during its regular meeting on Tuesday, July 11, 2023.  The 
City Council will hold a public hearing in the City Council Chambers located at 102 
Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, Arizona 86336, on Tuesday, August 8, 2023 at 4:00 p.m., to 
review, take public testimony, discuss, possibly amend and adopt the Final 2023-2024 
Fiscal Year Budget for the City of Sedona. 
 
 Copies of the Tentative 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget are available for public 
inspection online at http://www.sedonaaz.gov and in hardcopy form at the City offices 
located at 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, Arizona 86336 and at the Sedona Public 
Library located at 3250 White Bear Road, Sedona, Arizona 86336.  Persons with further 
questions regarding the 2023-2024 Budget may contact City offices at the above address 
or by calling (928) 204-7185.   
 
Please publish July 19th and July 26th along with the attached Summary Schedule of 
Estimated Revenues and Expenditures/Expenses Fiscal Year 2024 and the Tentative 
2023-24 Budget Consolidated Financial Schedule. 

 
 
  

/s/JoAnne Cook, CMC, City Clerk 

Posted 7/13/23 DJ 

http://www.sedonaaz.gov/FY20Budget

